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Dear Parent/Carer 

We are very fortunate to be hosting a visit from children’s author and illustrator Olaf Falafel on 
Thursday 21st March 2019.   

Olaf will be celebrating the 50
th
 anniversary of the moon landings by visiting 50 schools around 

the UK and Chenies Primary School is fortunate enough to be one of the 50 schools chosen.  
During his visit Olaf will talk to the children about being a comedian and author, covering his love 
of illustration and story writing which began when he was in primary school and he will teach the 
children how to draw a character from the book. 

“One Giant Leek for Mankind”, is a fantastic, adventure filled story celebrating the 50
th
 anniver-

sary of the moon landings, The 32 page hardback book cleverly combines historical fact with hi-
lariously creative fiction and is retailing at £12.99, but being offered to children at Chenies Prima-
ry for a reduced price of £10.  The session will finish with book signing of those books that have 
been purchased. 

If you would like to purchase a copy of the book please ensure that the correct money is placed 
in an envelope with the slip below and clearly marked with your child’s name, class and book 
order and handed in either to the school office or Mrs Powell in the playground by Monday 18th 

March 2019. 

 

With Kind Regards  

 

Suzanne Powell 

Head Teacher 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

OLAF FALAFEL BOOK ORDER : “One Giant Leek for Mankind” 

 

Name of child ___________________________________ Class______________ 

 

Number of copies required ____ 

 

Amount enclosed (£10 per copy) £_______ 

 

Signed _________________________________parent/carer 

 

 

 

 

February 26th 2019 

 


